
 

 

Notice of Meeting 

Planning Advisory Group 
May 17, 2022 

Versant Power will host a meeting of the Maine Public District Planning Advisory 
Group (PAG) on Tuesday, June 28 from 10:00 AM to 11:00 AM at the Hampton 
Inn in Presque Isle. 

A presentation will be made followed by an opportunity for questions. Customers 
may participate by WebEx (audio/presentation) if they are unable to attend. 

If you plan to participate, registration is required. Please RSVP to Robin Merchant at 
rsvp@versantpower.com or 207-973-2634 and confirm if you will attend in-person 
or dial-in to the meeting. Dial-in information will be provided to all registered 
participants before the meeting. 

 


